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PRESS RELEASE





REDACTED MERGER APPLICATION OF BARBADOS NATIONAL TERMINAL COMPANY LTD. 

AND BNTCL HOLDINGS LTD.






A redacted version of the merger application of the Barbados National Terminal Company Limited and BNTCL Holdings
Limited (a subsidiary of Sol St. Lucia), provided by the transaction parties, is now available.  






The document may be viewed at the office of the Fair Trading Commission, Green Hill, St. Michael, Monday to Friday,
from 8:30 a.m. to 12 noon until Wednesday, March 8, 2017.






Comments from industry participants, representatives of consumer interest groups and other interested parties should be
submitted, via mail or email, no later than 4:00 p.m. on or before Wednesday, March 8, 2017, to:





Chief Executive Officer,  









Fair Trading Commission









Good Hope









Green Hill 









St. Michael 






Email: info@ftc.gov.bb






For further information, please contact the Commission at (246) 424-0260. 
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Nekaelia Hutchinson-Holder









Information Specialist









Fair Trading Commission 









Good Hope, 









Green Hill, 









St. Michael 









E-mail: info@ftc.gov.bb  









Tel.: 424-0260






February 28, 2017
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